
Sue Morrow Elementary School 

School Organizational Team Minutes 

 

August 20, 2021 

7:30 am 

 

The following members were present: Angel Giarraffa, Jaime Witte, Melissa Galbraith, and 

Nicole Carstens was asked to sit in as a representative for licensed personnel since our other 

members retired. 

 

Ms. Galbraith called the meeting to order. 

 

Ms. Witte informed SOT that our building will be fully staffed in a couple of weeks.  Our music 

teacher, Diana Morris, has just received notice that her official start date is August 26, 2021.  

We are waiting for a start date for an SPTA and an IA from HR.  The challenge we face at this 

point is finding subs to fill those vacancies.  The District is short on subs, so we have to be 

creative on some days in order to fill those vacancies.  As directives from the District continue to 

come down, we will move forward with purpose to meet those expectations. 

 

PTA will conduct elections for the 2021-22 school year SOT community members.  The 

teachers’ union and the support staff union will conduct elections for those representatives.  The 

new board will meet for the first time in October.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 am.  

 

The next meeting will be held on September 17, 2021at 7:30 a.m.  

 

 

 


